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September 12, 2023 
 
 
 
Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s): 
 
Please review this important information regarding representatives for the 2023-2024 Robert F. Hall Catholic School 
Council prepared by the Dufferin-Peel Catholic District School Board. 
 
Nomination forms for parent/guardian representatives on the Catholic School Council for the 2023-2024 school year will 
be sent electronically to all parent/guardians. Any parent wishing to be a member (and not necessarily wanting to hold a 
position) must also complete a nomination form. Completed nomination forms can be e-mailed to 
rfhallsecondaryinfo@dpcdsb.org or submitted through your child to the school no later than Thursday, September 28, 
2023, at 4:00 p.m. 
 
Further information will be forthcoming should an election be required and future Catholic School Council meeting 
dates.  Please also note that all Catholic School Council Members must have a valid criminal reference check.   
 
The first Robert F. Hall Catholic School Council meeting will take place on Monday, October 2, 2023, at 7:00 p.m. 
 
I look forward to working with you. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
  
Diana Speranza 
Principal 
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